
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amethyst Class 
Newsletter                

English 

The children have written letters to Morfa Bay to say thank you for a wonderful week. The 
children had a truly amazing week and we have lots of lovely photos – if you would like 
copies please send in a memory stick and I will transfer them for you. 

Kooth Transition session 

On Wednesday the class attended an online transition session for Year 6 pupils run by the 
children’s mental health charity – Kooth. During the session, the children were shown how to 
log on to the website – www.kooth.com and talked through the many resources and support 
available to them. 

Leaver’s Pantomime 

This year’s panto will be a production of ‘Cinderella Rockerfella’ and we have started off this 
week by learning songs and discussing the plot outline! 

Home Learning Share 

I was very impressed by the quality of the majority of the children’s home learning. They 
enjoyed sharing and we all learnt so much! 

 

Upcoming Dates…. 

18th, 19th 20th June – Cycling training. Please remember bikes and helmets. On the 
18th all children will do level 1 on the playground and have their bikes checked for safety. On 
the 19th or 20th the children will be split into smaller groups with instructors and cycle outside 
of school and work towards level 2 – cycling on the road. 

Home Learning: 

TTRS – keep those skills fresh with some tables practise. 

Log on to www.kooth.com and look at the different parts of the website, maybe read a few of the 
articles. 


